UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting December 2, 1975 Conference Room, 4:00 p.m.

MINUTES

Present: Blackwell, Desiderio, Fink, Goldberg, Hart, Jones,

MacPherson, Minzner, Muir, Norwood, Ragsdale,

Reynoso, Romero, Simson, Teitelbaum, Utton, Walden, Walker, Weihofen; Student Representative Hollander.

Dean Hart called the meeting to order.

The faculty agreed unanimously to offer to Professor Mario Occhialino a permanent position on the faculty.

Dean Hart consulted with the faculty members who were not present, and each of them enthusiastically supported the faculty decision.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp

Secly

Next meeting: December 8, 1975